

Enriching the lives of our senior neighbors through

friendship, activities, education, and nourishment

August 2022

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

David Connor, Treasurer

Elizabeth Facciolo Stacey L. Fuller, Esq.

Joseph P. Hartman, President

Natalie Howell

Albert ("Bud") C. Jackson, Jr.

Tim Jefferis

Jeffery Leppert, Vice President

Dave Mauer

Andrea Napoli

Timmy Nelson

Dennis J. O'Hara, Ph.D., ABPP

Loretta Rokke

Christopher Turner, Esq.

Jennifer Wierman, Secretary

Greg Zeller, Secretary

Kathy Sullivan Executive Director





Dear Friend,

Greetings from your friends at West Chester Area Senior Center (WCASC).

We are very excited to share that our annual fall fundraiser will be held, in person, at the Senior Center on Saturday November 5, 2022. We are very pleased that our Senior Center has been opened for full operation for several months now. **This year's event is known as "HOMECOMING!"** It has been so wonderful to welcome our seniors back and see them enjoying the many programs and services we offer. We have also welcomed a number of new participants into our community since reopening in March 2020.

This very special event will be an evening of fun, with dinner provided by a variety of local restaurants and caterers, as well as beer, wine, and a special signature drink. In addition, there will be a Live and Silent Auction with a wide variety of exciting items. Our auction will be online for bidding one month prior to the date of the event.

We hope you will consider supporting our event again this year with an auction item. Your donation of an item and/or service will help raise the funds needed to support the important programs and services we provide to our community's seniors to help them remain healthy, active, and as independent as possible. Items that have been especially popular include "Date Night" ideas, tickets to museums and gardens, local restaurant gift cards, wine and spirits, golf packages, art, jewelry, and a variety of goods for gift baskets.

Attached is an auction item pledge form. Please complete this form and return it to the Senior Center along with your item if it's easily mailed (i.e., a gift card or certificate) by October 15th. Please contact Kathy Sullivan at 610-431-4242 x107 or at kathys@wcseniors.org to arrange donation pick up.

To recognize your generosity your name or company name will be prominently displayed on our auction site as well as our Facebook page and our center's website. Thank you for your consideration, your donation will help make our event a great success and support our senior neighbors!

Sincerely,

West Chester Board of Directors and Staff

